## West Heath Lawn Tennis Club



Ludwig Berlin
Vince Sudbery
Ken Percival

## **Foreword**

I am delighted that my time as chair of West Heath has included our centenary in 2002 and our 100<sup>th</sup> Annual General Meeting in 2009.

The club has been, and still is, a very special place for many people and I feel very proud and privileged to be a part of its history.

It is a great tribute to the Club that, for more than a hundred years, members have been prepared to put in so much of their time and effort into ensuring its existence.

These are turbulent times for many people but West Heath somehow manages to retain that feeling of stability and calm almost oblivious of the outside world.

Everyone in the club is grateful to Ludwig, Vince and Ken for capturing events and thoughts of times gone by and providing us with many happy recollections.

Moira Duncan Chair June 2009